
submit their entry to the 

FÍS competition by the 

end of next week and 

upload the film to our FÍS 

YouTube Channel.  

End of 

Term 3 

The 

School will finish up next 

Friday 27th June:              

11:30am All Bus Pick-Ups         

11:40am ARC, Junior 

Infants, 4th, 5th, 6th 

Classes                          

11:50am Senior Infants, 

1st, 2nd, 3rd Classes        

New School 

Year 25/26 

The new school year will 

commence on Thursday 

28th August. We are 

busy finalising arrange-

ments. Funding for the 

bookscheme was re-

duced again this year but 

we are doing our best to 

limit the costs for        

families. Our booklists 

will issue shortly and 

these will list a number 

of small items at the 

bottom that parents 

need to purchase for 

their children. A link to 

pay for school expenses 

will also issue in the com-

ing days on Aladdin.  

Staff v 6th Class  

The annual Staff v 6th Class 

soccer game was held on 

Wednesday at 1pm. The ex-

citement was palpable in the 

McCann stands as 1st-5th 

Class cheered on the         

students! The teachers were 

determined to retain the  

Maria Russo Memorial Shield 

and gave the 6th Class play-

ers a good game. The match 

was level at 3-3 until the 

teachers pulled ahead and 

won out 5-3.   

Pickleball     

Tournament  

Our pickleball 

players hosted Maynooth 

Boys School on Wednesday 

and played a fantastic tour-

nament in the school hall. 

Well done to all involved!  

Green Team 

The Green 

Team have 

been busy gathering up plas-

tic bottles around the school 

site. They collected €77.15 in 

the deposit return scheme. 

This money will be spent on 

the school garden.  

 

Infants Sports 

Day  

A great day was had at the 

Infant Sports Day. Our 

youngest pupils gave their 

best in each activity. We 

hope they all enjoyed it.  

Rounders        

Competition 

Our 5th & 6th 

Class team played in the  

finals on Tuesday. They 

played EMO NS in a semi-

final and Mountmellick in a 

shield final. Mountmellick 

won out in the end but the 

boys did a super job to reach 

the finals, especially when 

this is only the 2nd year that 

Scoil Phádraig has entered 

Rounders competitions.  

Whole-

School     

Gathering  

All our classes will gather 

together on Monday at 

11:15am to mark the end of 

the school year. We will 

have some prayers and     

celebrate the progress that 

everyone has made through-

out the year.  

Film In Schools  

Our FÍS Group are 

busy shooting and editing 

their short films. They will 
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S A F E T Y  N O T I C E S :  

  S U P E R V I S I O N  

S T A R T S  A T  

8 : 2 0 A M    

  D R O P  A N D  

G O  I N  T H E  

M O R N I N G S   

  D R I V E R S  

M U S T  W A T C H  

O U T  F O R  

C H I L D R E N  

W A L K I N G  &  

C Y C L I N G   

  N O  P A R E N T S  

O N  S I T E  D U R -

I N G  Y A R D  

B R E A K S   

  A R R I V E  N O  

E A R L I E R  

T H A N  1 P M  

F O R  1 : 2 0 P M  

P I C K - U P .   

  B U S  B A Y S  

A R E  F O R  T H E  

B U S E S  O N L Y   

  S T A F F  C A R  

P A R K  I S  A   

R E S T R I C T E D   

A R E A   

  W E  A R E  A  

N U T - F R E E  

S C H O O L   

  A N Y  S A F E T Y  

O R  W E L F A R E        

C O N C E R N S     

C O N T A C T :  

S H E E L A G H  M U R P H Y  

( P R I N C I P A L  &  D L P )  

S T E P H E N  T E R R Y  

( D E P U T Y  P R I N C I P A L  

&  D D L P )   


